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Gavin Boyes - Arboricutural Team

From: Frank Fletcher (G

Sent: 18 November 2022 13:41

To: Gavin Boyes - Arboricutural Team

Subject: Tree on land at 58 Braces Lane, Marlbrook , Bromsgrove B60 1DY

This email originated from outside of the Organisation

STOP: Were you expecting this Email? Does it look genuine?
THINK: Before you CLICK on links or OPEN any attachments.

If you believe this message is a phishing email please forward it to
report.phishing@bromsgroveandredditch.gov.uk

If you have already clicked on any of the links, it is imperative you call the ICT helpdesk
immediately

on ext 1766 internally or 01527 881766 externally. Failure to do this is a breach of the
Information Security Policy.

Dear Gavin Boyes
With reference to your letter dated 19 October regarding the beech
tree in the easterly boundary hedge row between house no's 58 & 60 .
The tree is about 70 to 80 feet tall with a canopy of 26 feet radius. This
canopy when in full leaf prevents us from growing vegetables due to
lack of sun light and rain water entering our vegetable garden. The
canopy of the tree reaches over the westerly boundary hedgerow of
our garden into the adjacent plot of land. This plot of land was sold for
development. The proposed new property, which has had planning
permission granted, will restrict the sunlight falling onto our vegetable
garden from that direction. We were proposing to have the tree
pollarded in height and width after consultation with our neighbour to
allow for additional light.
Hence, we are opposed to having the Tree Preservation order made
permanent.
Yours faithfully
Frank & Pat Fletcher.
(58 Braces Lane)



